
From: ADRIAN BENNETT
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Bridge over Deschutes river
Date: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 8:42:03 AM

I am in favor of such a bridge as it would allow easy access without use of a vehicle
for all those living in the south East and West of Bend to  incredible trails on other side of
river.
Adrian Bennett. 61164 Foxglove Loop. Bend
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